LOST AND FOUND

Does your child lose things?

We can help you find It!

Asheboro City Schools has partnered
with PingTag.com to help you track
your child’s belongings. Start by
attaching a PingTag to your child’s
jacket, backpack, keys, or electronics.
If lost, people scan the QR code on
your PingTag, it opens a unique web
page for them to reach you via text
and email without revealing your ‘
contact information to anyone. \

Pick up your free PingTag QR code \“‘

¢ labels at the ACS Welcome Center
=7 211 West Walker Avenue, Asheboro, NC (behind Asheboro High School)

Asheboro City Schools Hou rs

Welcome Center Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday Create your free account at
9:00 - 11:00 AM; 3:00 - 7:.00 PM .

4~ Wednesday my.pingtag.com p p\ncrac

11:00 - 2:00 PM



